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Witenden, Rebecca

From: Kylie Dunstan <kdunstan@rivconmusic.nsw.edu.au>
Sent: Monday, 8 November 2021 11:46 AM
To: Witenden, Rebecca
Subject: Waiver request - venue Victory Memorial Gardens Thursday December 16, 2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise 
the sender and know the content is safe. If you know this is a phishing email please forward to servicedesk@wagga.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Hello 
 
I am getting in touch on behalf of the Riverina Conservatorium of Music (RCM) to request a 
waiver of the hire cost of the Victory Memorial Gardens for an event the RCM is holding in the 
gardens on Thursday December 16, 2014. 
 
The event Music in the Gardens is a concert/performance the RCM is hosting with performances 
by the Riverina Concert Band, RCM Student Concert Band and the Riverina Brass Band. This is a 
free event to Wagga Wagga residents and surrounding communities. 
 
 
The event will start at 5:30pm and will finish at 7:30pm. 
 
 
The hire fee of $105 is what we are kindly requesting to be waived. 
 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
Kylie 
 
 
Kylie Dunstan 
Publicity Officer & Concert Manager 
Riverina Conservatorium of Music 
PO Box 7290 
Mount Austin NSW 2650 
Phone: (02) 6925 3522  


